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Redeemer Lutheran School  
Home of the Bears 

 

 
6970 Mineola Rd. Englewood, FL 34224 

Phone: 941-475-2410 Fax: 941-475-9726 
redeemerpastor1@gmail.com 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your interest in enrolling your child in Redeemer Lutheran School.  We are 
excited to be offering K-5 grades for the 2021-2022 academic school year. It is our vision to 
provide a place for your child to grow spiritually, physically, and academically; a place that is 
Christ-centered and where love abounds. It is our desire that we work together to help your 
child become all that God has intended him or her to be.  

We believe it is God’s will to continue to add a grade or two every new academic year. We 
would love to have elementary grades K-6 in the next couple years. Soon land will be cleared on 
the church’s property and a brand new four-classroom modular school building will be installed. 
We are very excited entering into our sixth academic year and would love for you to join us in 
this very exciting time.  

This packet contains all the necessary paperwork for your child to apply to Redeemer Lutheran 
School. We ask that you prayerfully consider enrolling your child in our school. We are here to 
answer any questions that you may have. Please do not hesitate to contact us.  

In the Service of Jesus, 

 
Rev. James T.  Kress, Sr. 
School Administrator 
Redeemer Lutheran School 
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